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6 July 2018

Thomas Holmes _
fyi-request-6304-c48b638d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Thomas
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

| refer to your Official Information Act (OIA) request of 30 May 2018 for information about
Constabulary recruitment by New Zealand Police:

1. What is the criteria when considering if previous convictions are acceptable; and

2. What is the criteria when considering if previous police interactions are acceptable; and
3. What is the criteria when considering if previous speeding infringements are acceptable;
and

4. What is the criteria when considering if previous other driving infringements are
acceptable.

The information you have requested is refused under s 27(1)(c) of the Official Information Act
1982 due to the fact that its disclosure would be likely to prejudice the maintenance of the law,
including the prevention, investigation, and detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to ask the
Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to
your request.

Nga mihi

L L

Suzanne Pratley
(Acting) National Manager: Constabulary Recruitment
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